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Dear Parents, 

I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for the unwavering support our school 

community has demonstrated during this week's OFSTED inspection. As the 

Headteacher of Foxhill Primary, I am extremely proud of the community we serve and 

the positive feedback and praise from parents have truly shone through. 

The children were fantastic and made us immensely proud with their passion and en-

thusiasm for our school. Their dedication and commitment to their learning are a tes-

tament to the strong partnership between school and home. 

While we are unable to share the result of the report until it is officially published, I 

can assure you that we will update you as soon as we are able. The inspection process 

has been a valuable opportunity for us to reflect on our strengths and identify areas 

for further improvement and we are committed to building on this foundation to pro-

vide an exceptional educational experience for all our pupils. 

Once again, I extend my sincere thanks for your continued support and involvement in 

our school. It is through this collaborative effort that we can ensure the success, en-

joyment and well-being of our pupils. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sarah Thomason  

Headteacher 


